GEBLE

GREATER EVERETT

BREWER'S

LEAGUE

Volume 52 January 2020

The Greater Everett Brewer's League Journal

The purpose of The Greater Everett Brewers League is to promote and educate homebrewers in the production of craft-style homebrewed beers. As an AHA social club we improve members brewing skills by providing mentoring and networking to fellow brewers, promote BJCP judging, evaluation and competition entry, as well as promoting the local craft beer movement.

Tasting Calendar

Jan: UK Ales (British/Scottish/Irish) March: Lagers

Events

Jan. 27th - 31st: Entries due for Reuben's Brews
Hop Idol 2020

Feb 8th: IPA Challenge http://ipabracket.gebl.org/

Feb 20th- Mar. 5th: NHC First Round Shipping

Window

March: Cascade Cup

Christmas Party



The christmas party was a great success. The Turtle was passed on again as well a recent new classic. I hope everyone had a great holiday and a safe New year.

We are looking forward to 2020 with many new beers. GEBL Officer meeting is this weekend and we will be working out presentations for

the next

year. If you have any recipes or subjects we would like covered in the next year please email me at the address below.







Brew For NHC 2020!

2020 Important Dates

Open Enrollment Application January 14 to January 22

Acceptance Email, Entry Registration & Payment

Notified by February 14 (7 days to

pay after notification)

First Round Shipping Window

February 20 to March 5

First Round Judging

March 13 to April 5

https://www.homebrewersassociation.org/national-homebrew-competition/

If you would like to be added to the GEBL email list send your request to: ed_andresen@hotmail.com

The GEBL Elected Club Officers for 2019 are:

- Jesse Free President (<u>president@gebl.org</u>)
- Pete Stachowiak, Vice President (vicepresident@gebl.org)
- Maria Johnson, Secretary (secretary@gebl.org)
- Bob Winchell, Treasurer (treasurer@gebl.org)
- Brad Brown, Membership Coordinator (membership@gebl.org)
- Robin Sparks, Librarian (library@gebl.org)
- Bryan Collazo, Newsletter Editor, (editor@gebl.org)

Our website is at http://www.gebl.org/

Our correspondence address is: GEBL PO Box 13392 Everett, WA 98206